
Dear Chair and Members of the Committee:  As a small woodland owner, I strongly support HB 2070 with the -2 Amendment.  
Putting this tax on a more predictable and transparent basis would be good for small woodland owners, Oregonians, and the state’s 
forests.  Please vote yes to move this bill out if committee.


